
Have You Heard?  
PORTER EAR, NOSE & THROAT IS EXPANDING 

AUDIOLOGY SERVICES 

Porter Ear, Nose & Throat  welcomes new Audiologist,  
Melissa Clark, Au.D., CCC-A. to our practice in June. 

Dr. Clark will be in our Middlebury office four days a week offering a 
range of audiology services, including hearing testing and hearing 

aid services to infants through adult populations. 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION OR  
TO SCHEDULE AN APPOINTMENT  

CALL 388– 7037 


